Memorandum



Date: January 31, 2022

To: All Division of Station Environment and Operations Employees

Re: <u>THANK YOU!</u> Snow Emergency January 28-30, 2022

On behalf of the Division of Stations, I would like to take an opportunity to <u>THANK</u> all employees that came in to work during last weekend's Snow Emergency. Your hard work reflected positively on the Department of Subways and made our Stations accessible and safe for customers and our fellow employees.

We are grateful for the Station Cleaners and Maintainers who had front-line duties in salting, sanding and clearing the snow, as well as the Supervisors and Managers who directed the efforts to ensure our Stations were safe. We know you and what you represent! Your teamwork was exemplary and has not gone unnoticed. We recognize your sacrifice in working long hours and working your RDOs, in sometimes freezing conditions.

Your professionalism, dedication and efforts are commendable and very much appreciated during this most recent snow emergency.

Thank you and stay safe,

I ony Aledallah

Acting Chief Officer, Station Environment and Operations











